August 20, 2020

Dear Hawthorne Families,

Welcome back.

Recently, Superintendent Larry Madden spoke to district educators and used the word,
“amazing” to describe this school year. He said our challenges, successes and failures,
innovative learning and teaching, parent involvement, and most importantly students, will be
“amazing.” This is an historic time in education. We are witnessing an evolution in teaching and
student learning. It is amazing and at times, scary.

| have a painting of two adults holding up a child as he tries to balance in their arms. It is titled,
“We've Got You.” It reminds me that if and when we fall, all of us can hold each other up. We
are looking out for each other and as a community, “we’ve got you.”

Please look for emails from school and check both the school website and SLCSD website for
information. Teachers will be in close contact with students and families. If you have questions

please reach me at:

marian.broadhead@slcschools.org.

Sincerely,

Marian Broadhead
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